
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
No. 13 of 2022 

Bathymetric Survey in Belfast Lough 
 
Mariners are advised that survey vessel Cuan Shore will be conducting bathymetric survey 
operations from 24th May 2022 to 08th June 2022.  Vessels are to keep clear and pass at a slow 
speed.  
Survey areas indicator as below: 
Carrickfergus and Greenisland 24th to 31st May 2022 
Whitehouse and Belfast areas 01stto 08th June 2022   
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS            
BELFAST                

CAPTAIN K. G. ALLEN  

HARBOUR MASTER 
20th May 2022  


